
 

 

 

 

Our ref: 15030320_TEF_72750_VF_88298 

 
  

 
The Major and Burgesses of the London Borough of Camden   
Town Hall 

Judd Street 
London 

WC1H 9LP 
 

 

BY EMAIL  
mayor@camden.gov.uk 

 

 
01 June 2020 

 
Dear Sirs 

 

PROPOSED BASE STATION AT 15030320_TEF_72750_VF_88298, GRANGEMILL, 6-7 INGESTRE ROAD, 

CAMDEN, LONDON NW5 1XH (SITE REF 150303) NGR 528814 / 185803 

 

Please find attached a Developers Notice and site plans for a proposed telecommunications base 
station installation on 6 – 7 Ingestre Road that we are required to serve on you prior to the submission 

of a General Permitted Development Order (GPDO) application for the proposed development. 
 

Should you have any comments on the proposal, I would be grateful if you could respond to me, 
within 14 days of receipt of this letter.   

 
I have attached a copy of the drawings for your information. 
 

We look forward to receiving your response within 14 days of the date of this enquiry.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Dianne Perry MRTPI  

Consultant Town Planner  

NET Coverage Solutions Ltd 

 
Mobile: 07535 932374 
Email: tweeddevelopmentplanning@gmail.com 

 
(for and on behalf of Cornerstone, Telefonica UK Ltd and Vodafone Ltd) 
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